
What a Wonderful World
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We have been thoroughly enjoying our topic 
so far and have learnt so much already about 
what makes our world so wonderful. This 
term we will continue learning about the 
coast, focusing on our local coastline and 
carrying out a coastal study.

We are excited to continue to explore states of 
matter, linked to the water cycle, and living 
things and their habitats. Our goal is to learn a 
wider breadth of living things so we can easily 
identify animals when out and about or when 
using technology.

In maths this term, our big topic is fractions. 
We will be looking at converting between 
improper fractions and mixed numbers, finding 
equivalent fractions and adding and 
subtracting fractions. We will also be doing a 
unit on decimals and looking at how these link 
with fractions.

For our writing, we will be researching and writing a 
biography and writing an information report linked to the 
British coats. Our grammar focus for this term is using 
commas correctly to mark clauses and using inverted 
commas to show speech. 


